Workshop for Caregivers of Children with ASD

Who should participate?

- Caregivers of children with autism, 2-12 years old
- If your child engages in challenging behavior
- Caregivers able to commit to participating for 8-10 weeks

When

Weekly meetings
June 15 - August 14

Where

via Zoom Secure link provided upon enrollment

aub.ie/CARTT

The Center for Autism Research, Treatment, and Training (CARTT) is conducting a FREE workshop for caregivers of children with autism spectrum disorder (ASD).

Caregivers will connect via secure Zoom with clinicians weekly. During these sessions, you will learn strategies for interacting with your child. The workshop will cover material from the RUBI program, which is a research-based caregiver training program. If you are interested in participating, please email abaclinic@auburn.edu

We will provide you with a link to questions you will need to fill out prior to enrolling. Consistent with CARTT's mission, we will collect data to inform the effectiveness of our workshop.

We look forward to your participation!



Center for Autism Research, Treatment, and Training CARTT